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Voters need to be asked to vote, and government needs to support the wishes of the 

people. Not the other way around. Oregon is already wildly expensive for those of us 

who live here. It takes at minimum a two working family income to even survive. We 

saved and sacrificed, working very hard to buy property in a town where our kids 

would have a good experience and be seen. Kindergarten will have 28 kids next 

year. We don't need more housing. We need to build up the community we have and 

repair the infrastructure that continues to make the massive expense of living in 

Oregon worth the hardships. There are already undeveloped areas for urban sprawl 

and this is not the way to go about requesting a change. Do not circumvent the will of 

the people. 


